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14 October 2022 

Dear Parents 

Preparations for our Black History Celebration at St John Fishers are well underway. As 

said previously, this is a special time where we share and celebrate our knowledge and 

understanding of Black History, culture and heritage.  

For our Black History Celebration extravaganza this year – FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER 

We invite the children to come to school in their National Dress for this celebration. 

 

We will open the doors at 9:50am for Parents to join us.   

 

We aim to start as close to 10am as possible. 

 

No late comers will be admitted once the event has started – it is very disruptive for 

the children.  (Please remember staff must be treated with respect and any rudeness or shouting at staff will not be 

tolerated – you will asked to leave the premises) 

 

We anticipate a high number of families will want to attend – so to allow equal access for 

all – we need to request that no more than 2 adults per family attend the event and 

remind families that older siblings will not be able to attend. 

This is an amazing way to end any term and I know everyone loves the unique way we 

celebrate our rich culture at SJF.  

We are looking forward to seeing celebrating with you all next week. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss S Griffin – Miss L Sholade 
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Our Black History Celebration 

 

Come and join us for our Black History celebration.  Each class 

will be performing and it is going to be a spectacular show –  

FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER 

Starting at 10.00am 
Late comers will not be admitted 
Come along and join in the fun! 

Children are allowed to wear national dress for this 
celebration. 

Please make sure your child wears something suitable for school. 

If your child does not have any national dress then your child 
can wear anything they are comfortable wearing. 

 


